

Marily M. Mora, A.A.E. President / CEO

April 5, 2019

Commission Chair Vaughn Hartung Washoe County 1001 E. Ninth St. Building A Reno, NV 89512

Dear Chairman Hartung:

The purpose of this letter is to remind you that Lisa Gianoli, one of the Reno-Tahoe Airport Authority Trustees appointed by Washoe County, will complete her first 4-year term on June 30, 2019.

Based on Chapter 474 of the Special Acts of Nevada Revised Statutes, the Reno-Tahoe Airport Authority Act, this Trustee is eligible for reappointment to a second four-year term. In accordance with Chapter 474 Section 5 subsection 7, an appointment of a Trustee must be made no later than June 15, 2019.

Information regarding Trustee appointments should be communicated to Cindy Riddell, RTAA Interim Clerk of the Board. She can be reached at 775-328-6402 or via email at criddell@renoairport.com.

The current term for Nat Carasali, the other County appointee to the Board, does not expire until June 30, 2021.

Thank you for your support of the Airport Authority. If I can be of assistance to you in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me at mmora@renoairport.com or 775-328-6402.

Sincerely,

marily M. Maa Marily M. Mora, A.A.E.

President/CEO

MMM/cr

cc: Trustee Lisa Gianoli John Slaughter, County Manager Marilyn Kramer, Assistant to the County Manager